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Welcome back to Term 3!  

 

As our familiar faces return, we are looking forward to hearing all the things the children got 

up to during these school holidays.  

 

At Kelly Club we had a wonderful holiday program that was jam packed with many fun and 

exciting activities. During the school holidays the children were engaged in many different 

activities, excursions and incursions. Some of the activities included were making rainbow 

toast, puzzles, Hawaiian themed activities, hama beads, dressing up in our cultures, creating 

Jurassic soap, plus much more.  

For our excursions and incursions these holidays the children went to the cinemas, Bounce, 

Timezone and had a Harry Potter themed science incursion. 

We also had plenty of visitors these school holidays. We had the pleasure to have Leigh 

Hobbs who is an author, illustrator and artist come along and teach the children how to 

draw some of his most popular characters from his books, such as Old Tom. Another special 

guest we had was a visit from our friendly neighbourhood Spiderman and his friend Spider 

Gwen. The children participated in dancing, games and got to see Spiderman do some cool 

stunts.  

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


